[image: image1.jpg]



Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the UN
Geneva
[image: image1.jpg]
P

National Statement, delivered by Ambassador Khalil Hashmi, Permanent Representative of Pakistan to the UN, during the 3rd UPR of Nepal
(21 January 2021)

Madam President,

We thank Nepal for the comprehensive presentation of its 3rd UPR report. Nepal’s cooperation with the international human rights mechanisms is commendable.
We agree with the report that despite resource constraints Nepal is striving hard to meet its human rights obligations. We note Nepal’s efforts to strengthen National Human Rights Commission and other mechanisms to promote human rights agenda including Transitional Justice. We appreciate efforts to address the issue of discrimination and sexual violence including through Victims of Crime Protection Act of 2018.
Poverty Alleviation Policy 2019, Right to Food Sovereignty Act and People’s Housing Programme reflect Nepal’s commitment to combat poverty and provide conducive environment for the realization of socio-economic rights.  

We recommend Nepal to:
1. Further strengthen the National Human Rights Commission and continue to take measures for protecting women rights.
2. Take further steps for the socio-economic development.
I thank you.
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